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changes to usual pick up 
routines. e.g. if you are 
delayed you must call the 
office to inform them before 
the end of the day. We are 
confident that parents will view 
this as an acceptable 
inconvenience in light of their 
children’s safety.  
Parents are asked to collect 
their children in order, from 
youngest to oldest and to be 
prompt. We respectfully 
request that parents do not 
come to the classroom door 
more than 5 minutes before 
dismissal as it can be very 
distracting for the children.  
 
Walking Home Alone 
If your child has your 
permission to walk home 
unaccompanied (or to meet 
you outside school) please 
specify on the form. Again, we 
will not release children until 
we receive your consent to do 
so.  

LEAVING YOUR CHILD 
WITH US IN THE 
MORNING 
In the mornings, we will 
register your children between 
9.00am and 9.05am. If your 
child is ill, we ask that you 
ensure that we have 
received a phone call in 
school before 9am. To 
report your child's absence, 
please use our absence 
reporting hotline which allows 
you to leave a message at any 
time—no need to wait until 
the office is manned. If your 
child is not present at 9.30am 
and we have not heard from 
you will receive a call from the 
office. This ensures that, in 
the unusual case of your child 
being absent without your 
knowledge, you will know 
about it quickly and the 
appropriate authorities can be 
called promptly.  
 
COLLECTING YOUR CHILD 
AT THE END OF THE DAY 
 
It is essential that you 
complete and return the 
attached form. 
 
Collected by an Adult 
Children are released from 
their classroom doors. The  
class teacher will not  
release your child to 
anyone (whether they are 
 
 known to the school or 
not) for whom we have 
not received your prior 
permission. Please list all 
potential end of day carers 
on the form. This w ill 
mean that parents MUST 
notify the school of any 

As a school, we 

want to know 

that your 

children are safe 

once they have 

left our care. 

 

This leaflet 

details the 

measures we are 

taking to ensure 

your children are 

safe at drop off 

and pick up 

times. 

 

Some of these 

are new 

procedures and 

we ask that you 

read this leaflet 

carefully.  
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celebration assembly, to 

illustrate and tell stories… 

 

Here are some of the things 

the children told us about the 

new screen and projector: 

 

“It was so boring in when it 

was in black and white. Now it 

is so colourful.” 

 

“Flashy!” 

 

“We can see it so much better 

from the back of the hall.” 

 

“We can’t wait to see a film on 

the big screen.” 

 

“When Mrs Adams tells us a 

story you can see the pictures 

on the screen.” 

 

 

THANK YOU PTA for giving us 

the money for the projector 

and screen. 

 

 

 
 
 

Big 
Screen 
Productio
ns 
 

On the first Monday after the 

February Half Term holiday 

we were so pleased to see 

the new 3 metre screen and 

projector in the school hall. 

What a difference they have 

made! 

 

The first and most immediate 

use was in collective worship 

where the words of the 

hymns are displayed as 

PowerPoint presentation. 

Instead of the old black and 

white overhead 

transparencies we now have 

bigger and clearer words 

accompanied by lovely 

pictures and images. 

 

The screen is beginning to be 

used in more and more ways: 

at governors’ meetings, junior 
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PICK UP PROTOCOLS 

“Working 
together to 
keep our 
children 
safe.” 

Child’s Name _______________________________ 
 

Class___________________ 
 

I give permission for my child to be released into the care of the 
following adults and/or to leave school alone: 

Parent Name________________________ Signature_____________________ 
 

If you have ticked that your child may be released to walk 
home alone, please sign to confirm the following:  
  

a) I believe my child to be both competent and trustworthy 
to take on this responsibility 
b) I have discussed the highway code with my child and 
believe them to be able to take due care and attention whilst 
on the public highway 
c) I have discussed with my child, what they should do in 
the unusual event that something in our arrangements  
doesn't work out. These arrangements are: 

1) to return to school immediately where we will care for 
them until alternative arrangements can be made to look 
after them 
2) to go to _____________________________________ 
    (e.g. family member/friend/neighbour)  
 

Telephone Number ___________________ 

PICKED UP BY 
e.g. Mum, Aunt etc (please specify name and relationship to child) 

PLEASE LIST ANYONE WHO MAY PICK UP 

TO BE RELEASED ALONE 
Please specify where your child will be met by an adult 

e.g. home, school gate, street corner  


